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Dear resident, 
The City of Vaughan is making improvements to the bridge that crosses the Canadian National 
Railway on Hilda Avenue, between York Hill Boulevard and Pinewood Drive. Work is scheduled to 
begin this month and is anticipated to be complete by the end of fall 2025. 
 
Work will include:  

• installing new traffic signs.  
• removing and replacing the road asphalt. 
• waterproofing the bridge deck.  
• updating the road markings.  

 
To safely complete the work, lane closures will be 
required on Hilda Avenue. Flag persons and signage will 
be onsite to guide traffic. Roads will remain accessible to 
local traffic at all times.  
 
To learn more, visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
 
Contractor  
Graham Bros. Construction Limited 
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